
 

 

Second Announcement and Call for Abstracts 

 

XXXVIII European Cyclotron Progress Meeting  

Paul Scherrer Institut 

Villigen, Switzerland 

 

Dear Colleagues 

 

With this second announcement we would like to remind you about the forthcoming 

European Cyclotron Progress Meeting (ECPM), May 9-12 in Villigen, Switzerland. Very soon, 

on December 1, we will open registration and abstract submission on our updated website: 

http://www.psi.ch/ecpm2012. Please submit your title, authors, abstract and indicate whether 

you would like to present your contribution as a poster or a talk. The possibility to submit 

abstracts will close on March 9, 2012. A list of important dates can be found on the website. 

After the positive experience from Groningen we organize an educational session, before the 

actual workshop begins. The one day program of the session is available on our website. 

Please advertise this option actively to students and colleagues at your institute. The 

educational session can be held only with sufficient participation. Interested students should 

register via email to ecpm2012@psi.ch before January 16 to allow us to estimate the 

participation in this session.  

During the meeting we will organize a tour to the PSI accelerator facilities for the workshop 

participants. At the end of the workshop, on Saturday afternoon, we offer an excursion to 

Lucerne including a guided tour through this unique picturesque city of Switzerland. 

 

 

On behalf of the ECPM-2012 organizational committee,  

Mike Seidel. 
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